
 

 

 

 

Christmas Parties                                                                  

           

 

Parties have been arranged for all classes on                                                 

  

Tuesday 17th December— 

Key Stage 2 children (Years 3 and 4) are invited to stay after school for 

dancing and party games from 3.15-4.30pm. Children can either be 

collected at this time, or for those who wish to stay on until 5.00pm, 

there will be a ‘Fish and Chip’ supper at a cost of £4.00 per child for a 

mini fish and chips or £3.00 per child for sausage and chips.  

Please confirm whether or not your child will be attending the party 

(3.15-4.30pm) via your ParentPay account (no charge.) If you would like 

your child to stay for the fish and chip supper until 5.00pm, please also 

select this option on ParentPay by 9am on Wednesday 11th December to 

make payment for your child’s food. Please indicate their choice of mini 

fish and chips or sausage and chips.  

Children may bring their party clothes to school with them to change 

into at the end of the day.  

We hope the children will have lots of fun! 

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Mrs Ferretti 

Acting Headteacher 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed 

 


